## Quick Note from 3B

\*\*\*this newsletter can also be found on the 3B website: 3b.ccwpg.ca

#### The Bible memory work for this Thursday, June 22nd:

Therefore, as God's chosen people, holy and dearly loved, clothe yourselves with compassion, kindness, humility, gentleness and patience. (Colossians 3:12)

\*\*Due to the busyness of the end of the year, there will not be any spelling words for the last week:)

# **Happy Father's Day to all the father's of 3B!**

May the Lord continue to provide for you wisdom and guidance as you lead those he has entrusted to you!

### LIBRARY BOOK RETURNS

The Library is asking for all books to be returned in order to get everything ready for September. There will not be any more Checkouts this year. Thank you!

End of Year Party: With the end of the school year fast approaching, many students are asking about the "End of the Year Party". On June 28th, we'll have a fun time in the afternoon eating snacks and playing games. If you would like to provide a drink or snack for the party that would be appreciated. Please have your name on any containers you'd like returned:) Thanks!!

**Pizza Lunch**: On June 27th, we will have a pizza lunch and watch Charlotte's Web. Please fill out the order sheet, and money by Friday, June 23rd. I will provide the drinks. The order slip is attached to this quicknote.

#### Next Week in 3B

### Monday, June 19, Day 4

\*students will have Art, French and Computer

Tuesday, June 20, Day 5

\*students will have Music and P.E.

Wednesday, June 21, Day 6

\* students will have French and P.E.

Thursday, June 22, Day 1- \*\*Recite Bible Memory verse

\* students will have French, computer and P.E.

Friday, June 23, Day 2- \*\*Pizza Money due!!

\* students will have Music and P.E.

In Him, Garth Allan

Student's Name	Number of Slices		
	\$1.50/ slice		
Cheese:			
Peperoni:			
Hawaiian:			
Total:			